
Starting secondary school 
in September 2025
Why not apply for a place online?
If your child is due to start secondary school in 2025 then you will have 
to apply for a school place before 31 October 2024.

You MUST complete an application form either online at www.dudley.gov.uk/admissions or by completing 
the application form provided by your home local authority.  You can include six school preferences on the 
application form; there is nothing to gain by only putting one preference.

Benefits of applying online
•  E-mail decision received by 2pm on day of offer
•  It’s quick and easy to use
•  You can apply 24 hours a day, 7 days a week
•  There’s no risk that your application will be lost in the post
•  You will get email confirmation that your application has been received
•  It’s safe and secure

The online system will be available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week from 1 September 2024 
until the closing date for applications on 31 October 2024.

You should not assume that your child will get a place at a secondary school without you having to apply, even if 
you have an older child already attending the same school. This is a common misconception and often the biggest 
cause of disappointment for parents who believe otherwise.

For further information please contact Dudley School Admissions Service on 0300 555 2345.

one click . . . makes it quick
www.dudley.gov.uk/admissions


